
 
 

 
November 6, 2020 
 
RE: School Nutrition Lunch Program 
 
Dear Allamuchy Families and Community, 
 
We have been notified by Maschio’s Food Service, Inc. that the United States Department of 
Agriculture in cooperation with our schools will offer free meals to ALL children aged 18 and 
under at no charge to minimize the continued challenges of meal service during COVID-19. The 
offer of free meals for ALL children aged 18 and under will be available for ​the remainder of 
the school year. 
 
Every in-person student will be provided with a “grab and go” or “heat and eat” lunch everyday 
that s/he is in school.  Blue Cohort students will receive a lunch on Monday and two lunches on 
Tuesday (so that they will have a lunch for Wednesday).  For the Gold Cohort, students will be 
handed a lunch on both Thursday and Friday.  
 
When students are virtual​, please continue to utilize the online order form so that deliveries 
can be made.   Blue Cohort can order for Thursdays and Fridays (these lunches will be 
delivered on Thursdays).  Gold Cohort can place an order on Monday for a lunch on Monday, 
Tuesday, and Wednesday (these lunches will be delivered on Monday).  All students who are 
100% virtual will continue to order in the same way as earlier in the school year.  
 
In-person students will be provided lunch regardless of orders.  When students are virtual, an 
order must be placed.  Please ​CLICK HERE​ and follow the instructions for requesting lunch.  
  
We thank our cafeteria partner Maschio’s for working with us to keep our community fed during 
this challenging time. If you have any questions regarding food service, please contact the 
Allamuchy Township School front office at 908-852-1894 MVS EXT 300 and ATS EXT 100. 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
ATSD Admins 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfOOLsSSwVCGac83xXncVii-YlAFC1nh9u4Ly3cL_R2ThCVxg/viewform?usp=sf_link

